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Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, Lo Que Pasa will not be published on Nov. 25.

LQP will return on Dec. 9. In the meantime, we will continue to post UAnnounce [1] memos and classified ads [2].

We wish all University employees and their families a safe, happy and delicious Thanksgiving!

(Still mulling your options for Thanksgiving fixings? Check out this LQP story [3] about the Thanksgiving To-Go packages
available through Arizona Student Unions.)
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